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OFAA MemberOFAA MemberOFAA Member   

Dear Dr Ruscoe 

 

Boronia Aquarium would like to recommend Dr Richmond Loh for your scholarship. 

 

Dr Loh has been working as part of our fish health management team for the past few years. 

With the assistance of Dr Loh we have refined the way we manage and retail our aquarium 

fish. 

Dr Loh has help us improve our processes on many levels from researching where we      

purchase our live stock from to our practices in introducing new stock to our systems.      

We have improved our weekly maintenance and feeding all resulting in higher quality live 

stock with reduced losses and running costs. Thanks to Dr Loh Boronia Aquarium has 

gained the reputation as the leading aquarium store in Australia when it comes to fish health 

and water quality. 

 

Please consider Dr Loh for your scholarships. 

 

Regards 

 

Manager 

Peter Hammill 

Boronia Aquarium Pty Ltd 

 

 

 


